GRAHAM JAMES PRIMARY ACADEMY

15th November 2024
Dear Parents,

Re: Christmas Show

Our Christmas show will take place on Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18h December.  

	Tuesday 17th December
Years 1 & 2	-	9.15am (doors open 9.00am)	
Reception	-	10.15am
Years 3 & 4	-	1.15pm
Years 5 & 6	-	2.15pm
	Wednesday 18th December
Years 5 & 6	9.15am (doors open 9.00am) 
Years 3 & 4	10.15am 
Reception	1.15pm	
Years 1 & 2	2.15pm


		
We can only fit 160 chairs in the hall which means for years 1-6 we can offer two tickets per family (not per 
day so either 1 ticket each day or 2 tickets for 17th OR 18th).  However, due to the reception play being 
one year group only, we are able to offer 2 tickets per family, each day if required.

If you would like extra and we have them available this will be on a first come first served basis.   Please complete and return the attached slip by Friday 29th November.  Any queries regarding ticket allocation should be addressed to Mrs Tolan-Wheeler or Mrs Steel in the School Office.

There is no charge for the tickets but there will be a couple of collection buckets at the door for our chosen charities.

Yours sincerely,
Petra Back
Head Teacher
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>

2024 Christmas Show Request Form
Please state number of tickets required in the appropriate box.

	

Year Group 
	Performance Date 

	
	
17/12/24
	
Extra tickets (if available)
	
	
18/12/24
	
Extra tickets (if available)

	Rec 
	Can request 2 tickets per family, per day

	
	
	Can request 2 tickets per family, per day
	

	
	
	

	Year 1&2 
	Maximum of 2 tickets per family not per day
	
	
	Maximum of 2 tickets per family not per day

	

	
	
	

	Year 3&4 
	Maximum of 2 tickets per family not per day

	
	
	Maximum of 2 tickets per family not per day
	

	
	
	

	Year 5&6 
	Maximum of 2 tickets per family not per day

	
	
	Maximum of 2 tickets per family not per day
	



Child’s Name:…………………………..Class:……... Signed:………………………
